
Initial Council members include the following alumni:  

From the Department Chair, Dr. Robert Morgan  

We are off and running as we look  forward to another exciting  academic  year at Texas Tech. 

The 2018 -2019 year promises to be one of many success es and opportunities. First, we 

welcomed Dr. Joseph Currin, Assistant Professor, Counseling Psychology program to the 

Department. Dr. Currin joins us after graduating from my alma ma tter, Oklahoma State (but 

we were both glad to see TTU beat the Pokes in Stillwater earlier this semester, right , Joe?).  

This year is the beginning of two new alumni efforts. First, we hosted our first annual Alumni 

BBQ on the Friday before the Lamar Game (September 7, 2018). Although there was short 

notice for this event, we had several alumni in attendance , and Iôm hoping that with more 

notice next year , we will have an even larger alumni turnout. We also took the opportunity 

to use this first BBQ to say thank you to the Physical Plant staff that aided us through the 

spring post department - flood. As you will see from the pictures in this newsletter, we had a 

very large turnout. This was a nice opportunity for us to feed the staff,  to  spend some relaxed 

tim e with them, and most importantly to thank them for their work. There was  a rumor that 

Raider Red would make an appearance at the BBQ, but that never materialized. Maybe next year!  

 I am also developing an Alumni Advisory Council for the 

department , and I used this Friday BBQ to invite initial 

council members to campus. The aim of this council is 

to involve our alumni more directly in department 

planning and operations. My vision is that this council 

will be composed  of business, government, academic , 

and professional leaders who are interested in the 

vitality of our department. The council will advise the 

department on ways to strengthen our instructional and 

research programs, improve our facilities, expand our 

base of support, and  better  serve our alumni.  

We aim for a membership of 11 -13 alumni, so if you are interested in serving , please contact me. Also, you can expect 

more updates regarding the workings of the Council going forward.  

To the business of the department, we are in the process of sear ching for four new faculty ðone faculty member in Human 

Factors and three in Clinical Psychology. Our  current  faculty have  also  been very successful obtaining funding to support 

research efforts with Drs. Andrew Littlefield, Roman Taraban, and Jason Van All en all recently securing research grants.  

The Red Raiders football team is off to a strong start this year, and we are already excited for 

basketball season. If you are in town for a game, to visit friends/family, or for business, please 

let me know you are coming. I would like to meet with you, share more about all that is 

happening in our department, and learn about your time at TTU and subsequent activities.  

  

Ray Brown Ph.D., 1977 Licensed Psychologist 
Lilly Harris B.A., 2002 Man-Machine Systems Assessment 
Greg Liddell  Ph.D., 1997  Human Interfaces  

Jane B. Piercy  B.A., 1983  Texas Tech University  

Tori Skillings B.A., 2017 Dallas Mavericks 
Charles Smith B.A., 1988 Charles R. Smith Consulting, LLC 
Megan Thoen Ph.D., 2013 Texas Tech University 

Faculty  Graduate  Students  

Plus appreciation day , division updates ,  our  latest g rant s,  and  student awards !  

Introductions  Edition  

FALL  2018  

Bob  

robert.morgan@ttu.edu  

806 -834 -7117  

 

mailto:robert.morgan@ttu.edu


1         The Department of  Psychological Sciences  

 

 

The department hosted a BBQ luncheon for visiting alumni and to show our appreciation to  the 

TTU Operations Division staff who worked so efficiently and expertly in renovating the building 

after the "great flood " of 2017 .  

Alumni and Staff Appreciation Day  

Hundreds of alumni, Operations Division Staff, 

faculty , and students attended our first 

appreciation day  on September 7  

Drs. Roman Taraban and Molly Ireland were 

expert burger flippers for the day  

Kay Hill led the extraordinarily helpful 

department staff in making sure there 

was food aplenty for everyone  

The threat of a thunderstorm did not 

dampen our spirit s 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/psy
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Dr. Joseph M. Currin  
Assistant Professor, Counseling Psychology  

New Faculty 

My research focuses on three main 

areas, sexuality, sexual behavior, and 

sexual health. I work with colleagues 

both here at Texas Tech as well as 

other universities to explore and 

address issues related to sexuality -

related stigma and health disparities 

fo r LGBTQIA individuals. I also explore 

motivations for sexual behaviors 

(e.g., condom use, sexting, etc.). 

Understanding sexual behaviors  

can help us design interventions like 

working with a client to help increase 

relationship intimacy. Finally, my work 

explores the sexual health of rural 

individuals and methods we can use  to 

help increase knowledge about and 

prevent HIV and other sexually 

transmitted infections . 

Watch Dr. Currin's introduction at  

youtu.be/03Ha tfgEU -Y 

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/psy
https://youtu.be/03HatfgEU-Y
https://youtu.be/03HatfgEU-Y
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Clinical Program  

  

New Graduate Students 

From left to right: Tucker Short, James Barnett, Becca Ber gquist,  

Gabi  Lelakowska, James A. Ward  

https://www.depts.ttu.edu/psy















